
The children below received a Head 

Teacher’s award before half term after 

impressing their teachers all week: 

 Freddie Mitchell 

 Olivia Breckon 

 Freya Moore 

 Enid Boffey 

 Nancy Bint 

 Kenny Parkin 

 Sonny Richmond 

 Lacey-Mae Morgan 

Numbots certificates were presented 

to Daisy Hobson, Harriet Smith, 

Frankie-Lee Dey, Skylar Bennison, 

Paddy Waterson and Archie Elders. 

Times Table Rockstars awards 

were given to Dennyboy Rye 

and Mila Horness. 

Reading awards were given to William 

Bennett and Violet Hardy. 

Congratulations to you all. 
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Our website at 
lockwoodprimaryschool.eschools.co.uk 

has lots of information for 

parents.  We will be working to 

improve our website very soon 

which should make it easier to 

navigate. 

Dates for your diary 
November 
• Tuesday 12th to Friday 15th– Anti-bullying Week 

• Thursday 14th– Reception sport event at Saltburn 

• Friday 15th– Children in Need 

• Thursday 21st– Winter BINGO! – all welcome – 6pm start 

• Friday 22nd– Year 2 football festival at Skelton 

• Wednesday 27th – NSPCC Anti-bullying workshops for Year 2, 5&6 

• Thursday 28th – Advent Assembly with Father Jonathan 

• Friday 29th– PD Day – school closed to pupils 

December 
• Thursday 5th – Rocksteady concert for school and parents 

• Tuesday 10th – EYFS & Keystage 1 Christmas performances  

• Monday 16th & Tuesday 17th – Keystage 2 Christmas performances 

WINTER BINGO! 

On Thursday 21st 

November we hope 

you will join us for 

our first bingo 

evening of the year.   

Mrs Martin is raring to get behind 

the microphone again for a fun 

evening starting at 6pm in the 

school hall. 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

On Friday 15th 

November, we are 

supporting Children in 

Need with a non-uniform day.  

For a donation to the charity, 

children can wear their Pudsy t-

shirts, spotty or yellow clothing.  

Please though, no pyjamas.  Those 

children that normally have PE on 

Friday will need to wear appropriate 

clothing or will need to bring a PE kit 

separately.   

 

 

 

 

MATHS WEEK 

This week is Maths Week at school.  

The children will be taking part in 

lots of fun and practical maths 

activities to learn about the 

importance of maths in our 

everyday lives.  Mrs Haywood has 

sent a letter out with lots of ideas 

on how to support maths week at 

home and how the children can 

enter competitions with the chance 

to win some great prizes. 

 

This morning, we marked Armistice Day with a moving assembly 

and ceremony in front of the war memorial.  Surrounded by 

beautiful poppies that the children had made, some of our Year 6 

pupils led the moments’ silence for the whole school community.  

I would like to thank Mr Power, our caretaker, for all the work he 

did in tidying the area around the memorial.  If you would like to 

see our poppy garden before they succumb to the November 

weather, you are welcome to visit anytime this week during school 

hours. 



By Kyle 

Year 5 

Remembrance Poems 



By Enid 

Year 5 



 

By Lilly 

Year 5 


